
I support House Bill 3294 because menstrual products, like toilet paper or hand soap, should be provided at no cost to students on 
school property. Providing free menstrual supplies to students is a simple, effective way to eliminate this barrier to education that 
faces 1 in 4 teens who miss class due to lack of menstrual supplies. I encourage the committee to go further in considering creative 
ways to distribute menstrual products, and to expand the selection available to students, as there is no 'one size fits all' menstrual 
product.


